To:        Members of the Cape Elizabeth Town Council

From:   William Nickerson, Chair, 

             Fort Williams Advisory Commission

Date:     September 22, 2011

Re:        The Arboretum at Fort Williams Park

     At our meeting on September 15, 2011, the Fort Williams Park Arboretum Steering Committee presented a revised Arboretum site plan to the commission. John Mitchell and Lynn Shaffer provided an overview of the proposed plan, which ultimately creates 14 more individual landscapes, in addition to the site currently under restoration called “The Cliffside Site”. The plan is a combination of sites and connecting loops that will provide an exciting enhancement to the park experience, upon completion. The commission approved the plan as presented and would now like to convey it on to you for your consideration. 

     The Fort Williams Advisory Commission continues to be very supportive of the efforts of the Arboretum committee. The committee has made great strides, yet more work remains. The proliferation of invasive species, such as Bittersweet and Japanese Knotweed is advancing at an alarming rate in many areas of the park. Upon the completion of “The Cliffside Site”, the committee has informed us that they would like to continue their efforts along Battery Knoll, to a site proposed as “Lighthouse View Site”, which is adjacent to the cul-de-sac at Portland Head Light. We agree with that direction and feel that adoption of the revised plan will help expedite that endeavor.

